
Sparsholt C. E. Primary School 
Woodman Lane, Sparsholt, Winchester, Hampshire, SO21 2NR 

Telephone:  01962 776264 

E-mail:  headteacher@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk  

   adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

   absence@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk 

 

 

13th November 2019 

          

Dear Parents of children in year 6       

 

Year 6 – Indoor Climbing at Sparsholt College 

 

I am very pleased to tell you that Year 6 have been given the opportunity by Sparsholt College to take 

part in an indoor climbing wall session to be held at the College on Thursday 21st November 2019. 

We will be travelling by private cars, leaving school at 12.45 p.m. and returning to school 

approximately 3.15p.m. We do need some help with transport to and from the College. Please indicate 

on the slip below if you are able to assist. 

 

Children should come to school in their uniform but need to bring with them trainers with grip, 

tracksuit bottoms, a T-shirt/polo shirt, sweatshirt and, if appropriate, a hair tie/band. 

 

Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. Unless we hear from you to the 

contrary, we will assume that your child’s medical details have not changed since you 

completed the medical consent form for the kayaking session back in September, also run by 

the College. Please confirm on the slip that this is the case.     

       

Yours sincerely 

 

Jane Gwilliam 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please return to the School Office YEAR 6 – INDOOR CLIMBING AT SPARSHOLT COLLEGE 

 

I agree to my child ………………………………………………. taking part in the visit to the Indoor 

Climbing Wall at Sparsholt College on Thursday 21st November 2019. 

             

I can help with transport and can take (and return) …………number of children. 
 

I confirm that there are no medical reasons why he/she cannot take part. In the event of illness or 

accident I consent to any necessary medical treatment, which might include the use of anaesthetics. 

 

I also confirm that my child’s medical details have not changed and have remained the same since they 

took part in the kayaking session in September 2019. 

 

I can be contacted on the day by telephoning the following numbers: 

 

…………………….……………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………Dated …………………………. 
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